
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 1/10/2024 12:15:22 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

01/10/2024

MS deb collins
73 Palmgrove RD
NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

Please not another liquor outlet.
There are 5 small liquor stores that survive now and serve out small population.
Everyone who lives up here drives past another Dan Murphys shop at least once a week if
not once a day.
Plus do I want to take my grandchild to a child care centre next to a huge liquor store no I
don’t.
Let’s be appropriate we don’t need bigger drug stores.
We need development that serves the whole community not a few members of a liquor chain.
Please reject this DA




